ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR SEPTEMBER 24, 2025
· Remember, if you haven’t done it yet, we still have two weeks to go in our annual Fall Fundraiser, and all prize points will count towards the BIG SCENE 75 trip. Simply go to www.funderworks.com/WJHS to register, create your avatar and complete registration with 12+ email addresses of those family members, family friends & co-workers of your parents! It supports our very own Home & School Association, who work hard to support YOU! Let’s go WILDCATS!

· Attention 6th, 7th, and 8th graders! Do you enjoy capturing memories, taking photos, or creating collages? Then the Yearbook Club is perfect for you! Join us to help create an unforgettable yearbook for our school. You'll get the chance to be part of the design, editing, and creative process. Yearbook Club begins Monday Sept. 29th from 3 to 3:45 P.M. in Room 206. If you are interested, please sign up outside Mrs. Markwell or Mrs. Guglielmucci’s office.

· On Monday night your 8th grade volleyball teams played against the Granger Grizzlies at home. Single A took home a big win in 2 sets! Lilly M. and Emma B. had amazing hits and played great at the net! Kathryn M. and Lyla V. had great serves throughout the match. Malley O. also had amazing sets to the hitters to help the wildcats win the game. 
The Double-A team played great games and won in 3 sets! Evi Y. had great serves that the grizzlies could not receive! Inga B. was all over the floor with her dives and saves! Audri T. had amazing tips and blocks as she defended the net and led the team to victory. Join us this afternoon at Kennedy as we play the Eagles!
